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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Last Friday was so much fun! We all dressed 
up as our favourite storybook characters. It 
was  a real success and children shared their 
favourite books and stories with the rest of 
their class during the day. Check out our 
twitter feed for images from the day. 
 
Reading is a very important skill, so please 
speak to your children get them to share 
stories with you and talk about the charac-
ters and the plot. 
 
Encourage your children to read other texts 
such as cookery recipes, instructions of how 
to play games, comics, poetry and  appropri-
ate news items. The activities you can partic-
ipate in at home widen the      children's ex-
periences in reading and provide them with 
real life application of their skills.  
 
Take time out this weekend for a good read 
and have fun doing it!! 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N:  Melissa 1F:  Helen 

2H: Sarah 2M: Amaarah 

3W: Lucas 3G:  Kevin 

4NB:  Harisa 4RB: Mia 

5A: Ahlaam  5B:  Maria 

6S:  Uthmaan 6 H:  Jasmine 
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School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Children Who are Kind and Good Friends 
  

 Attendance Race 
 
 

The results for  Spring Term  week 5 
 
In the lead is Miss Walford’s class.  Year 5 
Miss Akthar’s  class is just holding on to sec-
ond place with Miss Baja’s class in close third 
place . All three classes are battling it out. 
 
Who will take the lead ? Will classes score a 
perfect  100% ? 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come to 
school everyday to ensure your class scores 
the highest point possible to win the race. It is 
also important NOT TO BE LATE! 

National Storytelling Week  

 

Children have celebrated National Storytelling 
Week by reading and sharing their favourite 
stories. We all dressed up as our favourite 
characters and shared why we chose them. 
Children wrote extracts sharing 'a day in the 
life of their characters' which was so         
exciting. We all had so much fun!  
 



Diary Dates 
 
Spring half term   holiday begins 19th 
February 2022 and ends 27th February. 
Children return to school on Monday 28th 
February 2022 
 
Easter holiday begins Saturday 9th April 
2022 and ends on  Sunday 24th April 
2022. Children return to School on  
Monday 25th April 2022 
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If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. Remember you can contact us via the schools  

email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


